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January 21, 2020 

 

 

RE: Braniff Communications, Inc. 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please accept this letter as notification and/or clarification of status pertaining to Braniff 

Communications, Inc. regarding the sale, distribution, maintenance, service and repair of 

alerting, notification and communications products manufactured and marketed by Federal 

Signal Alerting & Notification Systems, a business division of Federal Signal Corporation. 

 

For the past 38 years, Braniff Communications, Inc. has been the exclusive Authorized 

Manufacturer’s Representative for Federal Signal Alerting & Notification Systems covering 

northern and central Illinois. Additionally, Braniff Communications is the only Factory- 

Authorized Warranty Service Center and Repair Depot for FS Alerting & Notification Systems 

in Illinois. 

 

Should you have any questions or if I can offer any support and/or assistance, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me personally at your earliest convenience. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Teague Cliff 

Regional Sales Manager 

Alerting & Notification Systems 

Federal Signal Corporation 

tcliff@fedsig.com 

630-247-3835 
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